Dear Parents,

Welcome to an exciting new year!  As officers of the PTO, we would like to introduce ourselves and share some of our goals for the new school year.  Maria is our PTO president and is Luca’s mother (cardinals) and Rebecca is our treasurer and is Lucas’ mother (Seagulls).  A number of you have signed up to help with key events and activities, which is extremely appreciated.

As a PTO (parent-teacher organization), we seek to provide assistance to the hardworking teachers and staff in their efforts to foster a love of lifelong learning in our children and a sense of community in our families.  As parents, the most important resource we can provide is our time and our excitement during school programs and events.  During some of our events, we will also be fundraising.  We are working hard to make sure that we engage our children and families in worthwhile and fun endeavors.  It is a reality that our tuition dollars go to support the excellent teachers and facilities, but are sometimes not enough to cover playground or classroom equipment and accessories. Traditionally, these additional purchases have been covered by the PTO.  So please lend support when you can!

We acknowledge that our PTO functions best with broad participation.  Working together as parents, we not only benefit the experiences that our children get, but we also have the opportunity to share, learn, and grow among ourselves.  As your PTO officers we are always open to new ideas, so please be sure to send comments and thoughts!

We are looking forward to our next school-wide event, OctoberFest, about which you will receive an email.  We will also have a PTO informational meeting on October 20th at 6pm.  So please join us (children welcome)!

Rebecca and Maria
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